Public Administration Committee

From:

Joshua Falcetta

Sent:

Monday, 24 March 2014 7:19 PM

To:

Public Administration Committee

Subject:

Yes to humane destruction of pest species

Dear Ms Mesiti,

Greetings, I would like to see crown land opened to licensed, responsible shooters for the humane destruction of pest species. Shooting is a humane and safe way of destroying vermin, is more effective than trapping and far more humane than poisoning, a disgusting practise. Licensed shooters already carry out a great deal of unpaid pest control on private property, public land could benefit from recreational shooters, at no cost to the taxpayer.

Sincerely,

Joshua Falcetta